December 9, 1977

Most Reverend Paniel A. Hart
Auxiliary Bishop of Boston -
Bishop's Office

Cardinal Cushing General Hospital
335 B, Pearl Street

Brockton, Massachusetts 02401

Dear Bishop:

Enclosed is a copy of an exchange of correspondence between
His Eminence and Mr. ] ' ARG
CabrininParish, Scituate, regar
I send it to you for your evaluation and 33
particularly since you indicated in conversation oLy

that you had a long conversation with Father Forry rec=ntly

I am sure, His Eminence, would appreciate your counsel co ing
a proper explanation and apology as requested by Mr. ﬂm

With best personal regards, I am,

Sincerely in Christ,

Most Reverend Thomas V. Daily
Auxiliary Bisbpp of Boston
Chancellor
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